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that Enclosure 1 be treated as proprietary confidential finan-
cial information under the provisions of 10 C.F.R. 2.790. GA
is a privately held corporation and that enclosure contains
sensitive financial information.

Members of the NRC staff at the December 1 meeting ques-
tioned GA's position on GA's March 19 letter to Chairman Selin
and the draft GA-SFC agreement. A review of those documents
confirms that GA intended that they be dependent upon SFC's
license renewal application and SFC's ability to obtain a
renewed license for the operation of its facilities, including
UF, conversion activities, for a 1l0-year renewal term.

Those documents make it clear that GA's support of SFC's
ability to provide financial assurance for decommissioning was
related to the proposed funding plan required for license
renewal, and GA's support of SFC's remediation of environmental
concerns was related to a reasonable schedule to be agreed upon
by SFC and the NRC in the license renewal process. Since SFC
will not continue operation of the UF, conversion facility and
will not obtain a 10-year renewal of ﬁts license for such
operatic i, the approach contemplated in those documents is no
longer applicable.

However, as an alternative, the expected payment of
substantial fees from ConverDyn to SFC over the next 12 years
has been arranged. GA and SFC believe that with an on-site
disposal approach these fees will be adequate to cover the
planned remediation and decommissioning activities. We would
be pleased to discuss these estimated costs and the flow of
revenues to Sequoyah at a proprietary meeting.

Vgry truly yours,
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Jghn E. Jones
. Vice %/ sident

Enclosure
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November 23 Recipients of SFC's November 23, 1992
letter to NRC



